Sent to News and Times-Herald

NEWS ITEM - SOUTHWESTERN MEDICAL SCHOOL OF THE UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS

April 4, 1952

Faculty members of Southwestern Medical School of the University of
Texas will participate in the Spring Semi-Annual Meeting of the Texas
Surgical Society at Houston on April 7-8. The following will appear on the
scheduled program:

Dr. J. W. Duckett, Clinical Associate Professor of Surgery

Dr. C. C. Nash, Clinical Assistant Professor of Surgery

Dr. Robert Shaw, Clinical Professor of Surgery

Dr. Harry Spence, Clinical Professor of Urology and Chairman of the Department of Urology

Dr. Andrew B. Small, Clinical Associate Professor of Surgery, a Vice President of the Texas Surgical Society, will also attend the meeting.

Dr. Gilbert B. Forbes, Professor of Pediatrics at Southwestern Medical School of the University of Texas, will be guest speaker at the meeting of the Tennessee State Pediatric Society at Knoxville on April 7-8.

Mrs. Margaret Cox Robbins, Assistant in the Department of Biophysics, will attend the meetings of the American Association for Cancer Research in New York City, April 13-18, and present a paper entitled "Effects of Serum from Carcinomatous Mice on Erythrocyte Metabolism". Mrs. Robbins also plans to attend the meetings of the Federated Societies for Experimental Biology in New York City at that time, as a representative of the Biophysics Department.

G. N. Aagaard, M.D.